
 

 
 
 
2 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
A warm welcome to you and your child/ward to Pathlight School! Thank you for entrusting us with 
the education and care of your child/ward. 
 

I am delighted to have you join our Pathlight family. As part of our school’s mission, we are 

committed to helping your child/ward achieve his/her highest potential.  

 
To help you get ready for the new school year, there will be a few important events that would 

require your attendance. These can be found in Appendix 1.  

 

As your child/ward embarks on this exciting journey, it is important that you help your child/ward 

adjust to the new environment and make the most of his/her education. To do so, we have set up 

a web page (https://bit.ly/prisch2023) of important information for parents. In the coming weeks, 

we will continue to update this web page with new information. Do keep a lookout for such 

updates! 

 

SCHOOL FEES REDUCTION FOR SINGAPORE CITIZENS 

 
I am pleased to share some good news. School fees for Singapore citizens will be reduced from 
January 2023. Please see the table below for details: 
 

Programme 

Published Monthly School Fees 
for Singapore Citizens 

Published Monthly 
School fees for Singapore  
Permanent Residents 

Current 
From January 
2023 

 
No Change  

Primary School, Secondary 
School & Vocational Track 

$250 $150 
 
$350 
  

 
 

SCHOOL FEES SUBSIDY APPLICATION 

 
With school fees being more affordable, there will be changes to our financial assistance criteria.  

 

 

 

Families with gross monthly household income per capita of $1500/- and below may apply 

for school fees subsidy. Please note that each application is subject to review and 

approval by the School Management.  

 

     Gross Monthly Household       =       _Gross Monthly Household Income_ 

         Income Per Capita                          Number of Individuals in household* 

 

*Foreign Domestic Worker is not to be included in Number of Individuals in Household 

 

 

https://bit.ly/prisch2023


 

 
For parents who have already submitted the subsidy application, there will be no need to 
resubmit. We will review your application according to the revised criteria and will inform you of 
the outcome by 13 January 2023.  
 
Parents who meet our revised eligibility criteria and have yet to submit the form, please do 
so by Registration Day.  
 
We hope that this piece of good news will help you get off to a great start for Academic Year 
2023!  
 
I look forward to working closely with you to support your child/ward’s education and to give them 

a truly memorable Pathlight experience! 

 

Here’s wishing all a rewarding and joyous year ahead!  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Ms Linda Kho 

Principal 

 

 


